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April 28, 2017
Winner Jones
555 Fox Den Court
Prince George, VA 23875

Dear Winner,
Congratulations! You are the recipient of the Rotary Club of Prince George- Earl H. Hale, Jr.  Scholarship in the amount of $1,000.00. It is a pleasure for us to assist you as you pursue your continuing educational goals. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]You and your parents will be the honored guests at the Annual Rotary Picnic to be held on Wednesday, May 9th at Scott Park Pavilion from 4pm-7pm. Three picnic tickets will be left for you at the entrance table. If any additional family or friends would like to join you at the picnic they will be able to purchase a ticket in advance at the Prince George Animal Hospital or by contacting us. Tickets may also be purchased at the gate on the night of the picnic if needed. 
Please bring a copy of your school or university acceptance letter with your student ID number so that we will be able to send your scholarship directly to the school as soon as possible. We will be taking lots of pictures of this proud moment for our press release but it is a picnic in the park, so please feel free to dress comfortably.  
Congratulations on your achievement and we look forward to hearing wonderful things about your success as you continue in your education and career.
Sincerely, 



Shel Bolyard- Douglas, Chair			
Prince George Rotary Club Foundation		

“Service Above Self “
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